
 

 

 

 

16 May 2017 

 

CONTRACT NO: 17801 – FME - EXTERNAL ROAD UPGRADES 
 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY DEVIATION – WITKOPPEN ROAD, BETWEEN WILLIAM 

NICOL DRIVE & CEDAR, 26 May – 4 June ’17 
 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Please take note of the temporary deviation that is scheduled to take place on Witkoppen Drive between 26 May and 

4 June’17.  The section between William Nicol Drive & Cedar Road will be closed off, in order to create access to 

erect the temporary bridge works across Witkoppen Drive.  

 

The work will be completed in two phases: 

 

Phase 1:  The West carriageway will be closed and traffic diverted onto the detour on Fourways Boulevard.   

26 - 28 May’17, Friday 12AM – Sunday 12AM. 

 

Phase 2:  The East carriageway will be closed and traffic diverted onto the detour on Fourways Boulevard  

2 - 4 June’17, Friday 12AM – Sunday 12AM. 

 

 

Project Related Information: 

 

Wayleave numbers: 2K-2016/8238 

 

Client:  Azrapart (Pty) Ltd 

Engineer: WSP Group Africa (Pty) Ltd (Willie.Venter@WSPGroup.co.za) 

Contractor: Jodan Construction (Pty) Ltd (burger@jodangroup.co.za) 

 

Please contact Mr. Andre Olivier (082 253 7143) in case of any emergencies or accidents. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience being caused 

 

We trust that you find the above in order. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

B Bonthuys 

Site Agent 

 
 
 

 


